09/25/2012

Summary of Proposed Renovations at 960 Riverside Street (Orkin)
The proposed interior renovations to take place at the Orkin facility located at 960 Riverside St. in Portland to consist of the following items: Removal of existing wall coverings (vinyl wall paper) and adhesives. Patching as necessary to apply new paint finishes to walls throughout facility. Removal of existing floor finishes including VCT and carpet throughout facility. No work to be conducted in hazardous chemicals storage area of building. Installation of new floor finishes including VCT and Carpet where indicated. 

Demolition of selected wall partition at existing service managers office. Selective demolition and reinstallation of metal frame door and borrowed interior window (borrowed light). Install salvaged door and interior window. Removal of existing work benches at training area. Supply and install new work benches. Install new closet shelving. Remove and reinstall in new direction approx. 190 SF of ceiling tile.
